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February 2, 2023 

 

 

 

To: All family members of a current St. Martin’s family and to our friends, 

 

 Thankfully, the testing this week was negative and we are hoping once again that we have seen an end to the 

positive cases at St. Martin’s. We continue to urge our staff to remain vigilant and continue to wear their masks 

when out in public and to keep their vaccines and boosters current. 

 

 We continue to pray for you and your family daily and we continue to thank God, St. Jeanne Jugan, and our 

good St. Joseph for keeping us safe. 

 

Most sincerely, 

 

 
 

Sister Jeanne Mary, l.s.p. 

Superior 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


